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Filling You In  

NEXT GENERAL MEETING  

Monday November 20, 2017 

6:30-9 pm 

INGLEWOOD COMMUNITY HALL 
1740 24 Ave SE  

˳̐̏̎̓̏̒̅̄ ̙̂˚  

 

  

PLEASE RSVP to memberships@calgaryrda.ca   

by Thursday November 16th 

Those who RSVP will receive an extra door prize ticket! 
 

Presentations 7:30 

hǇŜǊŀǘƻǊȅ 9ǊƎƻƴƻƳƛŎǎ 

{ǇŜŀƪŜǊΥ 5ŀƴƛŜƭ aƻǘǘ  

¢ŜǊǊƛǘƻǊȅ aŀƴŀƎŜǊ  

tŜƭǘƻƴ ϧ /ǊŀƴŜΣ YŀǾƻ YŜǊǊ DǊƻǳǇ 
 

IŀƴŘ tƛŜŎŜ aŀƛƴǘŜƴŀƴŎŜ 

aŜǊŜŘƛǘƘ 5ŜCƻǊŜǎǘ  

YŀǾƻ ϧ wƻǘŀǊȅ ¢ŜǊǊƛǘƻǊȅ aŀƴŀƎŜǊ 

YŀǾƻ YŜǊǊ DǊƻǳǇ      

tƻǎǎƛōƭŜ /ƻƳǇŜǘŜƴŎƛŜǎ I-н-мΣ I н-нΣ I-н-оΣ I н-оΣ Yп-мΣ Y-п-о     

Kavo Kerr Group  

 

mailto:memberships@calgaryrda.ca
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Greetings 

 

I hope everyone had a wonderful fall and 
enjoyed the amazing weather we have had.  
With the changes in the weather, your board 
has been very busy organizing events for the 
year .  I want to thank everyone for their 
support for my first general meeting, it was a 
successful meeting .  I have attended the 
AADAõs fifth annual Tea and Talk in Red 
Deer, there we discussed the new fee guide 
that was put out by the  Alberta Dental 
Association and College and how it will 
effect us as dental assistantõs.   

Our education chair Danelle Fulawka has 
been very busy organizing our upcoming 
meetings with some great speakers and our 
Spring Seminar is on April 22/17.  If you have any great ideaõs for speakers 
please donõt hesitate to contact Danelle by her email link listed in this 
newsletter or on our website.   

I want to thank Ted Gray from Scican who sponsored our September 
general meeting and to all who were honoured with awards that night.  

Remember to renew your Calgary Dental Assistants Association (CDAA) 
membership renews at  the end of 
November.  Being a member of your 
local association is an important part 
of being a professional RDA.  By 
staying up to date with continuing 
education and being active in the 
dental community, we can give back to 
our industry and grow in our careers.  
You will receive your membership card 
with the benefits of discounts, access 
to continuing education and 
opportunities to network and 
socialize.  I look forward to seeing at 
our November General meeting .   
 

Cheers, 

Deborah Kavalo, RDA 

CDAA President  

President’s Message 
 
CDAA Contact List 
 
President 
Deborah Kavalo 

president@calgaryrda.ca 
 

President Elect 
Position Available 

presidentelect@calgaryrda.ca 
 

Past President 
Chantelle de Jonge 

pastpresident@calgaryrda.ca 
 

Treasurer 
Carol Ferguson 

treasurer@calgaryrda.ca 
 

Secretary 
Karin Loftis 

secretary@calgaryrda.ca 
 

Awards Chair 
Tammy Michelson 

awardschair@calgaryrda.ca 
 

DA Week /Dental Health Rep  
Sarah Kempin 

healthrep@calgaryrda.ca 
 

Education 
Danelle Fulawka/Let Sto Domingo 

educationchair@calgaryrda.ca 
 

Hospitality  
Chantelle de Jonge 
Tammy Michelsen 
Maeghan Heck 

hospitality@calgaryrda.ca 
 

Membership Coordinator 
Maegan Heck 

memberships@calgaryrda.ca 
 

Newsletter Editor  
Wendy Caldwell 
newsletter@calgaryrda.ca 
 

Parliamentarian 
Maeghan Heck  

parliamentarian@calgaryrda.ca 
 

School Advisory Reps 
Kristine Mulligan/ Vicky Tatoulis 

advisoryrep@calgaryrda.ca 
 

Website Editor  
Karen Allan 

websiteeditor@calgaryrda.ca 

) ×ÏÕÌÄ ÌÉËÅ ÔÏ 
ÓÕÂÍÉÔ Á ÔÈÁÎË 
ÙÏÕ ÔÏ ÏÕÒ #$!! 
ÂÏÁÒÄ ÍÅÍÂÅÒ 

ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅ 
×ÏÎÄÅÒÆÕÌ 

ÎÏÍÉÎÁÔÉÏÎ ÁÎÄ 
2$! ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÙÅÁÒ 

Á×ÁÒÄƞ 

  

Maeghan Heck, RDA 

Membership Coordinator, 

Parliamentarian  

mailto:president@calgaryrda.ca
mailto:president@calgaryrda.ca
mailto:pastpresident@calgaryrda.ca
mailto:treasurer@calgaryrda.ca
mailto:secretary@calgaryrda.ca
mailto:awardschair@calgaryrda.ca
mailto:healthrept@calgaryrda.ca
mailto:president@calgaryrda.ca
mailto:hospitality@calgaryrda.ca
mailto:memberships@calgaryrda.ca
mailto:newsletter@calgaryrda.ca
mailto:parliamentarian@calgaryrda.ca
mailto:advisoryrep@calgaryrda.ca
mailto:websiteeditor@calgaryrda.ca
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WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мрǘƘΣ нлму  

¢ƻǇƛŎΥ  /ŀǊƛŜǎ tǊŜǾŜƴǝƻƴ   

tƻǎǎƛōƭŜ /ƻƳǇŜǘŜƴŎƛŜǎ !-т-нΣ 9-м-оΣ 9-м-п 

{ǇŜŀƪŜǊΥ YǊƛǎǘŀ wŀǎƳǳǎǎŜƴ-tǊŜƳƛŜǊ 5Ŝƴǘŀƭ 

 

aŜŜǝƴƎ {ǇƻƴǎƻǊ ς YǊƛǎǘŀ wŀǎƳǳǎǎŜƴ ς tǊŜƳƛŜǊ 
5Ŝƴǘŀƭ 

 

aŀǊŎƘ мфΣ нлму  -  

 

{twLbD {9aLb!w ς !ǇǊƛƭ нм нлмуς 

tǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǝƻƴǎ ¢.! 

 

!Da aŀȅ ну нлмуς tǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǝƻƴǎ ¢.! 

50#/-).' %$5#!4)/. 

 

 

  

RDA's -  

the 5th Anniversary Provincial "TEA 

& TALK" was held on October 14, 

2017 hosted by the AADA.   

  

For more information check out the 

AADA website  

www.advocacyaada.wordpress.com 

or contact the AADA office email: 

aada@uniserve.com  

or phone 780-987-2022 

 

NEW Verification Process  

for Education 
  

Verification will now be emailed to attendees 

after each meeting in PDF format. This will re-

duce paper waste and allow members to upload 

directly to the CADA website.  Members must 

make sure they leave a legible email address 

when signing in at meetings 

This could be YOU!  See contest on page 7 

The CDAA would like to 

send out their 

appreciation for the 

presentation provided 

by  Allison Lacoursiere 

on working in Bermuda.  

 Thank you also to Ted 

Gray and Scican for the 

presentation on IPC, as 

well as the sponsorship 

of food and beverages 

for our September 

general meeting.  

  

Thank You  To Speakers and Sponsor 

http://www.advocacyaada.wordpress.com
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RDAs in Alberta are once again 
connected to the Canadian Dental 
Assistants Association through our 
provincial association the AADA.   

Please continue contributing to the 
work of our national association by 
choosing to be a Canadian 
supporting member as you were 
prior to 2014 when our College 
was collecting Canadian association 
dues.  The annual fee remains the 
same as at that time - $35.00.  

To learn more about what the 
Canadian Dental Assistants 
Association does on behalf of our 
profession at a national level please 
read the read their letter on page 6. 

The Canadian association 
supporting member fee is on the 
Calgary Membership Form for 
2018.  Please choose to send in 
your form and $35.00. 

Thank you! 

 

Please be sure to send only the PAYMENT FORM 
(page 5) unless this is your initial application. 
 

Renewal of Membership 
Members who already have a CA# may renew 
their membership by submitting the PAYMENT 
FORM only.  Changes in information may be noted 
on this form, it is the responsibility of the member to 
update this information on an ongoing basis.   
 

Initial Membership 
If you have not previously paid your local fees 
directly to CDAA, you will need to complete and 
return both the NEW MEMBER INFORMATION 
FORM (found on the website calgaryrda.ca ) and 
the PAYMENT FORM.  You will then be assigned a 
CA# and receive your CDAA membership card and 

benefits in the mail.  Following this year you will 
only be required to pay your renewal fee using the 
Payment Form. 

 
Honorary Members 
Please continue to submit a PAYMENT FORM, as 
an Honorary Member your Calgary membership fee 
is waived, enter $0 on this line.  Please continue to 
support the Canadian Dental Assistants 
Association by selecting and submitting the $35.00 
payment.  

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL TIME 

CANADIAN DENTAL ASSISTANTS ASSOCIATION 

Exclusive benefits for members supporting the Canadian Dental Assistants 
Association will be emailed out to those members.  The 2018 benefit includes 
discounts on travel, hotels and car rentals that are up to 10-20% lower than 
other programs and can be as much as over 50% in certain offers.  Not a 
Canadian supporting member yet?  Contact the AADA to find out how you can 

join! aada@uniserve.com 

Renewed ConnectionsRenewed ConnectionsRenewed Connections   

mailto:aada@uniserve.com


 

 

NOVEMBER 2017           page 5 
Calgary Dental Assistants AssociationñPayment Form 



 

 

NOVEMBER 2017           page 6 



 

 

NOVEMBER 2017           page 7 

Meet your Dental Health Rep  

Hello Iôm Sarah Kempin. I have recently joined the CDAA as Dental Health Month and RDA Week representative. I graduated 

as a Registered Dental assistant from Keewatin Community College in The Pas Manitoba in 1989. I worked in Winnipeg for 2 

years prior to moving to Calgary with my husband. In Calgary I worked in the same general practice for 

22 years and am currently working at The Alberta Childrenôs Hospital dental clinic.  

In addition to having a career I have enjoyed raising my 3 children, camping, reading, yoga, main-

taining friendships and volunteering.  

I look forward to a great year with the Calgary Dental Assistant Association. I appreciate the oppor-

tunity to give back to our dedicated profession and developing new friendships. 

Thank-you and see you at the meetings. 
Sarah 

2$! 7ÅÅË ɀ -ÁÒÃÈ υ-ωȾ ςπρψ 

ÐÒÏÁÃÔÉÖÅ ÐÒÏÆÅÓÓÉÏÎÁÌÓȟ ÏÎÅ ÓÍÉÌÅ ÁÔ Á ÔÉÍÅȣ 

 

2$! 7ÅÅË 0ÒÅÓÅÎÔÁÔÉÏÎ #ÏÎÔÅÓÔ - 7ÉÎ ΑςππȦ 

5ÓÅ ÙÏÕÒ ÃÒÅÁÔÉÖÉÔÙ ÔÏ ÄÅÖÅÌÏÐ Á ÄÅÎÔÁÌ ÅÄÕÃÁÔÉÏÎ ÐÒÅÓÅÎÔÁÔÉÏÎ 
ÔÈÁÔ ÒÁÉÓÅÓ Á×ÁÒÅÎÅÓÓ ÏÎ ÏÎÅ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÆÏÌÌÏ×ÉÎÇ ÕÎÉÑÕÅ ÄÅÍÏÇÒÁÐÈÉÃÓȡ 

#ÈÉÌÄÒÅÎȟ ÓÅÎÉÏÒÓȟ ÔÈÅ ÄÉÓÁÂÌÅÄ ÏÒ ÓÏÃÉÁÌ ÔÒÁÄÉÔÉÏÎÓȢ )ÎÃÌÕÄÅȡ ÁÃÃÅÓÓ ÁÖÁÉÌÁÂÌÅ ÆÏÒ 
ÄÅÎÔÁÌ ÃÁÒÅ ÒÅÌÅÖÁÎÔ ÔÏ ÙÏÕÒ ÇÒÏÕÐ ÓÐÅÃÉУÉÅÄȢ 

 
0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÐÒÏÖÉÄÅ ÃÌÅÁÒȟ ÃÏÎÃÉÓÅ ÁÎÄ ÅÁÓÙ ÔÏ ÕÎÄÅÒÓÔÁÎÄ ÉÎÆÏÒÍÁÔÉÏÎȢ /ÕÒ ÇÏÁÌ ÉÓ ÔÏ 
ÐÒÏÖÉÄÅ ÁÎ ÅÄÕÃÁÔÉÏÎ ÐÒÅÓÅÎÔÁÔÉÏÎ ÔÈÁÔ ÃÁÎ ÂÅ ÕÓÅÄ ÆÏÒ $ÅÎÔÁÌ (ÅÁÌÔÈ -ÏÎÔÈȢ 

 
4ÈÅ #$!! ×ÉÌÌ Á×ÁÒÄ Á Αςππ ÃÁÓÈ ÐÒÉÚÅ ÔÏ ÔÈÅ 2$!Ó ÁÎÄȾÏÒ 2$! ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ɉÍÕÓÔ ÂÅ Á 

ÍÅÍÂÅÒ ÏÆ #ÁÌÇÁÒÙ $ÅÎÔÁÌ !ÓÓÉÓÔÁÎÔ !ÓÓÏÃÉÁÔÉÏÎɊ  ×ÈÏ ÐÒÅÓÅÎÔ ÔÈÅ ÂÅÓÔ ÐÁÔÉÅÎÔ ÅÄÕÃÁÔÉÏÎȢ 
-ÏÒÅ Á×ÁÒÄÓ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÐÒÅÓÅÎÔÅÄ ÔÏ ςÎÄ ÁÎÄ σÒÄ ÐÌÁÃÅȢ  

4ÈÉÓ ÃÏÎÔÅÓÔ ×ÉÌÌ ÒÕÎ ÕÎÔÉÌ -ÁÒÃÈ ύ ȾφτυόȢ 7ÉÔÈ Á×ÁÒÄÓ ÐÒÅÓÅÎÔÅÄ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ  
Ȱ#ÅÌÅÂÒÁÔÅ 2$! 7ÅÅËȱ ÇÅÎÅÒÁÌ ÍÅÅÔÉÎÇ ÉÎ -ÁÒÃÈȢ 

 
4ÈÁÎË-ÙÏÕ ÉÎ ÁÄÖÁÎÃÅ 
3ÁÒÁÈ +ÅÍÐÉÎ 

ɉ2$! ×ÅÅË ÁÎÄ $ÅÎÔÁÌ (ÅÁÌÔÈ -ÏÎÔÈ 2ÅÐÒÅÓÅÎÔÁÔÉÖÅɊ 
 

&ÏÒ ÍÏÒÅ ÉÎÆÏÒÍÁÔÉÏÎ ÁÎÄ ÔÏ ÓÕÂÍÉÔ ÙÏÕÒ ÐÒÅÓÅÎÔÁÔÉÏÎ ÐÌÅÁÓÅ ÖÉÓÉÔ 
ÈÅÁÌÔÈÒÅÐͽÃÁÌÁÇÁÒÙÒÄÁȢÃÁ 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001zHX2kQloZ_GLuYyJ8L5HGs8Z1RbIyl_T-j8bQv6De3Jf0ZZtd7fAG1woTJe_bKZyzKtsQFHS_9XwcX4w3aQw26fVzSGXlezXdESXws93KQFOF_3qDVIPSspi7JC0Y-T8_aWcPr96kDAatMviKVEVv2J3WVP6ny20DLZYc2V6Sqb7hrCrMbGhxegJwzhzEEJX&c=1aPNJAomVQfYAvhqT_ZcBmMxibrklAyX0
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Awards Presentation 2017  

Congratulations to all of our recipients!  
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